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TelePacific’ 
C O M M U N I C A T I O N S  

December 19,2005 

The Commission Secretary 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Attn: Telecommunications Division 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: CPCN State Application Withdrawal 

Dear Commission Secretary, 

U.S. TelePacific Corp. dba TelePacific Communications would like to withdraw its 
certificate of authority to do business in Florida. U.S. TelePacific Corp. has never served 
customers in Florida, and does not intend to serve any customers in the foreseeable 
future. 

If any additional information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
gsannicolas@telepacific.com, or you may call me directly at (213) 213-3026. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

CfvIP --- Sincerely, 
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Glenn San Nicolas 
Corporate Records Analyst 
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